
Press Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Retirement of Mr. Terry Rousseau, Fire Safety Department Director

Vaudreuil-Dorion, October 8, 2024 – Mr. Olivier Van Neste, Director General, announces the retire-
ment of Mr. Terry Rousseau, Director of Fire Safety for the City of Vaudreuil-Dorion. Mr. Rousseau will 
officially step down this week.  

Terry Rousseau has been with the Ville de Vaudreuil-Dorion since March 2012. A man of action and 
convictions, concerned with respecting the City’s obligations inherent in achieving the strike force of 
the fire safety risk coverage plan, he has always had the safety of citizens and his staff at heart. “Terry 
Rousseau was a key player in the implementation of 24-hour fire station staffing, the introduction of 
a first responder service and the construction of Fire Station 11,” said the General Manager. Under his 
leadership, the Fire Department’s organizational structure has evolved to respond efficiently to the 
challenges inherent in the city’s expansion. Mr. Rousseau’s undeniable contribution as assistant coor-
dinator of civil protection is also noteworthy. “I sincerely thank Terry for his contribution to the orga-
nization over the years and for his quest for excellence in fire and emergency preparedness. He leaves 
behind a high-performance team. I am very grateful to him,” added the General Manager.

Until his successor is appointed, Mr. Stéphane Massicotte, Division Manager - Operations, will assume 
the interim role.
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